
 
From: West - DOC, Cody <cody.west@state.co.us> 
Sent: Saturday, December 30, 2023 6:37:25 PM 
To: Debbie Bell <debbie.bell@fremontco.com>; dwayne.mcfall@fremonco.com 
<dwayne.mcfall@fremonco.com>; Kevin Grantham <kevin.grantham@fremontco.com> 
Subject: Attn: Fremont County Commissioners  
  

CAUTION: This sender is located outside of your organization. 

 

 
Dear Comissioners, 
My name is Cody West and I would like to submit my letter of interest in being a 
member of the Fremont County Fair Board. 
As a long time member of the Fremont County community I have been a part of the 
fair in various capacities including as a parent, 4-H Volunteer, FFA Volunteer and 
patron. This involvement, in combination of where I am in my life, has increased my 
desire to give back and obtain additional community involvement. 
I have experienced the fair and believe that this coming together of the community is 
vital for our youth agricultural organizations. I would appreciate the opportunity to 
serve as a member of the Fremont County Fair Board and continue to support the 
tremendous success they have had. 
This involvement, in combination of where I am in my life, has increased my desire to 
give back and obtain additional community involvement. 
Best, 
 
Cody West 
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